
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
MIMAROPA Region
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard, 
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

THRU

FROM

SUBJECT

The ARD for Technical Services

The OIC, PENR Officer

INVITATION TO THE CONDUCT OF THE FACE-TO- 
FACE TRAINING ON THE USE AND MAINTENANCE 
OF WATER QUALITY CHECKERS FOR CMEMP 
PRIORITY SITES

Forwared is the memorandum dated February 15, 2023 of CENRO Sablayan regarding 
invitation to the conduct of the face-to-face training on the use and maintenance of water 
quality checkers for CMEMP priority sites.

Relative to this. Forest Technician II Jeremy Russel A. Saracanlao was recommended to 
attend the learning event.

For information and consideration.

.TANADA

TSD-CDS2/20/2023

So. Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro 
Email:penrooccmin@denr.gov.ph
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